RECEIVED
GOVERNOR'S OFFICE

NOV 05 2008

MONTPELIER, VT 05609

November 4, 2015

Office of the Governor
109 State Street, Pavilion
Montpelier, VT 05609

Re: Public Records Request
Dear Office of the Governor,

Pursuant to the Public Records Act, 1 V.S.A. § 315 et seq., VSEA hereby requests that the Office
of the Governor make the following public records available for inspection within the time
limits provided by statute:

1) Any/all correspondence sent from the “Office of the Governor” on “Office of
the Governor” letterhead from 2012 and 2013 that references the name
“Frederick Dunn.”

Please advise me in writing when these documents are ready for inspection. Inspection of
public records is free pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 316. If you have any questions, feel free to call me
at 802-223-5247. Thank you for your prompt attention to this request.

Sincerely,

Doug Gibson, VSEA

cc:  Tim Belcher, Esq., VSEA General Counsel



